
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
Today was the last day of the first semester. The second semester, and the third quarter, will 
begin next Wednesday. 
 
There is no school on Monday in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday or on Tuesday 
which is a teacher workday. 
 
In-person school has again been delayed for middle and high schoolers for at least another 
three weeks. We will move forward with our bell schedule changes next week but will hold off 
on any individual student schedule changes until we return in-person. Homeroom teachers will 
be meeting with their students on Wednesday to make sure that they understand the schedule 
adjustments and the expectations moving forward. Please pay close attention to 
communications from your child’s teachers for additional information. 
 
8th grade families should have received information about high school registration from their 
child’s teachers this week. If you have questions or need assistance, please contact our 8th 
grade counselor, Ms. Fuller. 
 
Meals continue to be served curbside at Ragsdale from 11-12 each day. 
 
You can continue to find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening. This 
information can also be found under the School Reopening tab on our school website. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers! 
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